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| am writing on Behalf of Crash Trees Group

The plans submitted for this application are inadequate and no reason has been given for the application
Since all of the other documents are redacted, it is difficult to comment. However, | see there are trial pits and
some arrows on the drawings, which suggest to me, that the very large and untended trees have now begun
to affect drains and foundations

Itis worth stating that in your reply to peaple who make applications, you should mention that they have a duty
of care, both for Health and Safety reasons and since they live in a Conservation Area, that they should carry
out regular pruning in order to restrict growth. In addition, it the trees were watered regularly, their roots will not
be seeking the only source of water, their drains.

The Cypress has little nature conservation . The chestnut looks healthy from the road side but like most other
chestnuts in the area, probably has phyllostica fungus.

Both trees are very large, adjacent to the house.
We have no objection to their being removed,
However, with the increased number od fellings within the Conservation Area, we are worried that the

character of the area is being eroded. We therefore ask Camden Council to ammend their policies and to ask
home occupiers to plant replacement trees of a more suitable size and species for smaller gardens.

09:10:07

Page 37 of 48



